
 

Memo 
Date: October 8, 2018 
 
To: Priests 
 
CC:  Deacons and Parish Staff 
 
From: Mary Anne Castranio, Executive Editor, The Georgia Bulletin  
 Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Archbishop Gregory Responds to Abuse Crisis in New Edition of 

The Georgia Bulletin 
 

A new edition of The Georgia Bulletin came out last week. On the front page, 
continuing inside on page 4, is an article entitled, “Archbishop answers 
important questions from parishioners” regarding the abuse crisis.  

This is the first in a series of articles that we will be publishing over the next 
months to answer ongoing questions you are receiving from your parishioners. 
Thank you for forwarding those questions to Archbishop Gregory for response.   
Archbishop is receiving many of the same questions in the mail and email he is 
receiving. 

Please read this article and the articles to come. Feel free to utilize the answers 
Archbishop provides when you are asked these questions.    

Please also consider sharing this article and future articles with your 
parishioners in your parish bulletin, website, and social media.    

Thank you. Peace be with you as we continue to work together during this 
difficult time in our Church. 

 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2018/10/archbishop-answers-important-questions-from-parishioners/

